
Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal is coming to Gariepy and planning is underway!

Starting in Spring 2024, Gariepy will experience Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal construction.
Through the City’s Building Great Neighbourhoods Branch, the Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal
Program will reconstruct roads, curbs, alleys, replace street lights, repair sidewalks, and where
possible, connect missing sidewalk links. Other opportunities to improve city-owned parks and
public spaces will also be explored. Cost sharing opportunities will be made available through the
Local Improvement process for sidewalk reconstruction and decorative street light upgrades in the
neighbourhood.

Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal in Gariepy is expected to be a two-year construction process in
the area shown in the map below, with anticipated completion in 2025. The new infrastructure will
provide enhancements to the neighbourhood for the next 30 to 50 years.



Working together to make the most out of your neighbourhood

From now until Spring 2024, you can expect to learn about what’s involved in neighbourhood and
alley renewal as well as participate in a series of public engagement opportunities. Through public
engagement we will gain an understanding about what you need and value in your neighbourhood.
We invite you to find the right engagement opportunity for you!

We plan to use a variety of communication channels to share information about the project,
including our website: edmonton.ca/BuildingGariepy

Please visit this website for more information and to sign up for project email updates. This will
allow us to communicate with you more efficiently in the future. Scroll near the bottom and click
‘Subscribe now’.

All future communication for the Gariepy Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal project will have the
same look as this notification. Please keep an eye out to stay informed as the project progresses.

Should you wish to discuss the project in more detail, please contact the Project Manager, Emily
McDonald, at emily.mcdonald@edmonton.ca or 780.919.1155. More details about the first
community-wide engagement opportunity will be sent out in March 2022.

Thank you for your interest and participation in this important neighbourhood-shaping
project!


